
 

 
to 

Nishanth Ravichandran 
and 

Jenil Shah 
 

[Third Year students from the department of 

Computer Science and Engineering (Data Science)] 
 

For securing 1st place in SE-TE track of IEEE's Codehunt, 

organized by Sardar Patel Institute of Technology, Mumbai 

on 21st November, 2024. 
 

 
 

Hearty Congratulations to Both of them! Keep it up. 
 
Best wishes. 

 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
(Principal) 

https://www.djsce.ac.in/ug-computer-science-engineering-data-science
https://www.spit.ac.in/

